From: Anne Young

To: Clerks
Subject: 66 Roxborough Road
Date: September 30, 2020 12:07:51 PM

I am writing in reference to the application to build 9 3 storey townhouses in this property. | am a senior who lives
at 754 Queen Street and | am very upset at the prospect of changing the zoning in this wonderful community area of
single family homes

This land was originally part of the Veterans Land ACT and has many senior citizens still living in their homes.
Queen Street is a nightmare to cross to get mail or even go for a walk. With nine more homes being built on one lot,
the traffic problem will only get worse.

Parking is also a major problem in this area.

Please leave this quaint area of Newmarket alone

Thank You
Helen Anne Young

Sent from my iPad



